The group had met on numerous occasions
during the year to progress work on the display
layout and further develop personal modelling
skills. This final meeting at Ray and Marcelle
Applebee’s home was purely a social occasion
to reflect on the year’s activities and welcome in
the Xmas season.

Some 13 members and partners attended and a
pleasant afternoon was had by all with plenty to
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eat and drink thanks to Ray’s BBQ skills and
Marcelle’s catering prowess!

Thanks were given to Max for his contribution
during 2013 as co-ordinator of the group.
Lots to look forward to in 2014!

Max Wright and lan Wade discussing hi-tech matters at the DECC SIG Xmas Party



An ‘after-lunch’ discussion at the DECCA SIG Xmas Party in Ray and Marcelle’s very pleasant
backyard




